SNEA(I)/CHQ/ GM(P)/2012-14/            
                           Dated 15th October, 2014.

To

Sh. S. S. Aggarwal,

GM (Pers), BSNLCO,

New Delhi.

Sub: Calling ACRs/assessment report for JTO to SDE promotion for the vacancy years 2012-13 and 2013-14 reg:
We are extremely happy to see that BSNLCO called the additional two years ACRs and assessment report of JTOs to start the preparatory work for considering them for promotion against 2012-13 and 2013-14 vacancies. The All India eligibility list of JTOs upto 2001 rect year already published. In the ongoing DPC for the vacancies of 2009-10, 2010-11 and 2011-12, the JTOs of 1995, 1996 and 1997 will be fully covered and almost 50% of 1998 also will be covered considering the number of vacancies. 
Hence it will be more appropriate to call the two years ACRs for the JTOs of 1998 rect year onwards (1998, 1999 and 2001) instead of the ACRs of all the JTOs as all the JTOs of earlier years (1995, 1996 and 1997) will be covered in the ongoing DPC.
A suitable corrigendum in this regard may be issued to the CGMs clearly mentioning that the two year ACRs of 1998, 1999 and 2001 JTOs only need to be send to BSNLCO. This will simplify the work at Circle level also.
With regards,
(K. Sebastin) 
